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Fall 2022 Report 
The Graduate Student Association’s (GSA) mission is to provide a student forum for discussion of 
common needs, cooperate with the faculty and administration to build a recognized and respected 
institution, and develop student fellowship. Since the last faculty meeting, GSA has successfully 
completely, continued, or launched several initiatives that align with our missions. These include: 
 
McGovern Award for Outstanding Teaching 
 
 
 
Transportation/Parking Survey  
 
Social Media Overhaul 
 
Future initiatives and events 
 

 
March 
Photo/caption contest (Possible collaboration with Science Writing Group) 
 
April 
GSAW scavenger hunt 
 
May 
Mental Health Event 
 
June 
Field day 
 
GSA would like to thank the Deans, faculty, and GSBS staff for their continued support, assistance 
and encouragement. Together we will continue to make GSBS the best graduate school for our 
students. If there are any recommendations for future events or initiatives, please email me at 
rjmorgan@mdanderson.org 
 
Sincerely, 
 
2021-2022 GSA Officers 
President: Rian Morgan 
Vice President: Vidhi Chandra 
Secretary: Shraddha Subramanian 
Treasurer: Mabel Perez-Oquendo 
 


